

<u>Biscuit Goes to School</u>

By Alyssa Satin Capucilli

Dear Parents,

we hope you will enjoy reading <u>Biscuit Goes to School</u> with your child this summer. It is a wonderful book from the BISCUIT series. After you and your child have shared this book, please help your child to complete the attached activities. We will talk about the book and share the activities when your child comes to school in September. Have your child return these summer activities on the first day of school to their new teacher. We look forward to seeing our new first graders at school in September...but no pets please!

Sincerely,
The First grade Teachers

N	an	ne
	~	

## Write a postcard!



Write a postcard to someone that you think would like the book <u>Biscuit Goes to School</u>. Explain why this person would like this book (include the title). Write the person's address on the lines to the right and draw the stamp. Draw a picture on the back of the postcard.

Dear,		
	То:	

## My favorite ...

TITLE:	AUTHOr:	
praw your favorite part of the stor	´Y	
MY FAVORITE PART WAS		
Because		